
 
  

 

Great Crosby Catholic Primary School 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Northern Road  Liverpool  L23 2RQ 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

   

Telephone: 0151-9248661                   Headteacher Mrs L Morton 
Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website: www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com 

 
LM/lm  6th September 2024 
 
Dear parents and carers, 

Great news. We are finally able to announce that we will be offering After School Club 
provision from after half term. Depending on small building works our target is to launch 
this provision at the school from 4th November 2024. 

We are delighted to have secured the services of the well-respected Junior Club of Crosby 
to run the club as a private company using school premises. Junior Club of Crosby have 
been providing wraparound care for pupils of Great Crosby Catholic Primary school for 
over 15 years and we are looking forward to working together to provide this exciting 
opportunity for our families. 

Please see details on the attached letter from Junior Club if you would like to inquire about 
spaces. Booking needs to be carried out DIRECTLY WITH JUNIOR CLUB OF CROSBY NOT 
SCHOOL. 

Many thanks for your continued support 

Louise Morton 

 
 
Louise Morton 
Headteacher 
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